
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Indie Boyd-williamson [mailto: ]  
Sent: 03 October 2021 18:43 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Prince’s parade  
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am emailing in regards to the stopping the road up prince’s parade, I am in total 
agreement of it.  
 
I live in Seabrook and the canal and parade are practically my back garden. The 
reason I support stopping the road is because in the last two years of living in the 
area I’ve learned one thing, that road is DANGEROUS. Being a straight road with no 
speed bumps people speed up and down there with no regards to anyone else. In 
the two years I’ve lived here I’ve witnessed two bad crashes, one leaving a car 
overturned. I’ve witnessed three near misses where people have almost crashed and 
these are only what I’ve witnessed with my own eyes ,I’m certain there have been 
many more that i wasn’t present for. 
 
As a pedestrian you can’t tell how fast a car is coming and risk your life almost every 
time you try and cross to the beach.  
 
So I am all for stopping the road and thought I should share my views.  
 
Kind regards  
India Boyd-Williamson  
 
 




